
 
 

 

Dear Camp Shalom Families: 

 

Welcome to Camp Shalom 2011!  We are so excited for the start of the 

upcoming summer.  We have so many wonderful and exciting activities in 

store for your camper.  From kickball to swim, field trips to performers, late 

nights to over nights and arts and crafts to cooking, there is an endless 

amount of fun in store.   

 

With our wonderful, committed and well-trained staff, your camper will 

make memories that will last a lifetime.  From meeting new friends to 

rekindling old ones, Camp Shalom is dedicated to giving each camper an 

experience to last well beyond the summer.    

 

Our daily schedule is filled with a wide variety of activities for all to enjoy.  

All of our activities are designed to provide every camper with the 

opportunity to get involved, grow independently and have fun while in a safe, 

nurturing, Jewish-enriched environment. 

 

We are looking forward to seeing everyone on Sunday, June 12th from  

10:00am -12:00pm for Open House.  If you have any questions, please feel 

free to call Dawn in the camp office at (561) 259-3000. 

 

So get your bathing suits and sun screen ready (label everything), this is 

going to be a summer to remember!  

 

Let the fun begin!! 

 

Sincerely, 
 

Yale David     
Yale David   

Camp Shalom Director                 


